POLICY |

By-Laws

The Board wishing to keep multiple readings of a policy before adoption, it is recommended
to change the policy to read as such:

SUBJECT: POLICY

Unless otherwise required by law, all written policies of the Board of Education must first be
considered at a Board meeting as the “first reading” and a majority of the Board voting to advance
the proposed policy, including any amendments, to a second reading at a subsequent Board
meeting. The policy becomes effective upon approval by the Board at the second reading. The
Board retains the right by majority vote to waive the second reading of any proposed policy.
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